
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We wish to advise you that we currently have a sickness bug in the 

Reception class with quite a few children being unwell. To ensure that 

this does not spread further, we are now asking that any child in the 

Reception class who is unwell with the sickness bug must remain off 

school for a minimum of 48 hours after the last bout of sickness. We 

appreciate your help with this matter to try and ensure that the bug does 

not spread any further. 

Many thanks  

Frome Valley First School 


